
 
April 23, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio 

Chairman 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure  

2165 Rayburn House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Sam Graves                                       

Ranking Member 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure  

2164 Rayburn House Office Building                                    

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves: 

 

I am requesting $20 Million in funding for the I-94 Expansion Project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Minnesota Department of Transportation, 

located at 395 John Ireland Blvd, St Paul, MN 55155. 

 

The funding would be used to create an additional travel lane to I-94 in each direction from 

Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota to support the growing corridor. The 

Average Annual Daily Traffic is over 65,000 vehicles per day. Funding and completing this 

project are crucial for attracting needed economic development, resulting in economic growth 

and local tax benefits.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Emmer  

Member of Congress 


